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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

After consultations of the Security Council held on 24 January 1995, the
President of the Council made the following statement to the media on behalf of
the members of the Council:

"The members of the Security Council strongly condemn the terrorist
attack which took place in Nordiya, Israel last Sunday, 22 January 1995,
with the clear purpose of trying to undermine the Middle East peace
efforts.

"The members of the Security Council extend their condolences to the
families of those who died as a consequence of the explosions and wish a
speedy recovery of the wounded.

"The members of the Security Council call upon all parties to continue
their efforts to consolidate the peace process. The members of the
Security Council believe that common ground can only be found through the
practice of dialogue, respect and tolerance."

* Reissued for technical reasons.
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